
 

 

October 13, 2024 

 

 

 

ELDERS 

Brian Driver 
740-360-8137 

 

Keith Rogers 
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ELDER ON CALL 

Keith Rogers 
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MINISTER                               
Matt Dahm 

740-382-8118 
 

CHILDREN’S                 
MINISTER 

Ryan Hoggatt 
740-417-3181 

 

TEEN                                   
MINISTER  

Josh Ball 
740-225-2710 

 

 

DEACONS 

Josh Ball 

Walter Benson 

Todd Buckland 

Mike Hallabrin 

Nate Hildreth 

Ryan Hoggatt 

Kendal Montgomery 

Ed Nice 

Seth Rossiter 

 

LET GO AND LET GOD 
1 Peter 5:7 

 

___________________ BY _____________ 
__________gives way to _________ or __________; allows the ________to 
dwell on ______________ or _____________ 
 
When we __________ 
1. It _____________ God in our life 
2. It _____________ us from the things we think about 
 

WAYS TO _______________ TO _____________ 
A ___________ ACTION: _______________ 
Psalm 55:22, 56:3, 37:5; Matthew 6:25; Philippians 4:6 
________ means to throw off with _________ 
 
A _______________ RELEASE: ____________________ 
Give ________ all your _______________ 
 
A _________________ DESTINATION: _______________ 
Either we carry our ____________, or we _________them to God 
 
A _________________ REASON: ______________________ 
_________ is always _______________about you 
 

_______________ STOPPERS 
_____________________________ 
_____________________________ 
_____________________________ 
_____________________________ 
_____________________________ 
_____________________________ 
_____________________________ 
______________________________ 
 

TAKE HOME 
Don’t ___________ about ______________because _______ is already there 
God ______________to be with you no matter what _____________ 
Let ______ and let _________ 
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FOR THE RECORD - OCTOBER 6, 2024 
BIBLE CLASS……...……..………………………....61    WEDNESDAY……...……..…………..…..................75 
SUNDAY AM……………………….…..........….….236   CONTRIBUTION……….…………………...$7,710.36 
LIFE GROUPS……………………...………………..59    BUDGET….……….……......………………$7,100.00     

Sunday Morning Worship—8:30 & 11:00 AM   Bible Study—Sunday—9:45 AM—Wednesday—7:00 PM                              Life Groups—Sunday—12:00 & 6:00 PM  

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY—Thursday, October 24, all men 
are invited to a bible study at Panera Bread @ 7:30 
AM. See Matt Dahm for details.  

FOOD GIVEAWAY—A drive-through giveaway will be 
held on Saturday, October 26. Tickets are required to 
attend. 

ELDERS & MINISTERS MEETING—Wednesday,                   
October 30, the Elders and Ministers will meet in 
Room 11 @ 9:00 AM.  If you want to address anything 
with the Elders, all are welcome to attend!  

FOOD GIVEAWAY TICKETS—Appointment tickets will 
be available to pick up on  Monday, October 21 from 
10:00 AM—Noon, Tuesday, October 22 from 5:00—
7:00 PM, and Wednesday, October 23 from 5:00—                
7:00 PM.  

WOMEN OF PURPOSE—The Women of Purpose will 
meet in the Fellowship Hall for a sack lunch on 
Wednesday, October 30, at 11:30 AM. Contact Terry 
Fawley for more information.   

Hi Everyone!  
 
I should start out by telling you that next week (Sunday the 20th), we will be having what is definitely 
our biggest Children’s Ministry party of the year: it’s our annual “Fall Festival and Trunk or Treat!” 
party!! YAY!!! We’ll start at 3:30 with games, crafts, and hot dogs. Then, at 4:30, we’ll start the 
Trunk or Treat line! Weather permitting, we’ll be in the picnic shelter for games and do the trunk or 
treat in the parking lot. In case of rough weather, we’ll move it all inside to the fellowship hall and line 
up outside the auditorium for … I don’t know what to call it without trunks being involved. Peeps in 
the pews (or seats)? Dum-Dums in the Auditorium? Butterfingers in the Baptistry? Oh well, those 
probably don’t work, but you get the idea. We hope to see you there in your best costumes, but                       
remember that this is meant to be for all ages; no scary or gory costumes, please!   
 
Next, since we’ve adjusted to a different schedule for when I can write here, I need to be sure to give 
you my list of kids who have been reciting Bible verses and facts in the Bible Discovery Eagles (with 
Miss Cathy) and Lions class (with Miss Debbie and Miss Josette) during the last few weeks.                               
Congratulations to John Gary, Violet Gary, Delilah Hensley, Blake Hoggatt, Miles Howard, 
Madalyn Lewis, Addison Meddings, Paisley Meddings, RJ Patterson, and Liam Rossiter! You guys 
did great work! The Red Birds and Tigers have been working with Miss Jacinta and Miss Meagan, and 
the Bears have been working with Miss Diane, Miss Erin, and Mr. Joe… They have all been doing an 
excellent job! Thanks to EVERYONE who helps with Bible Discovery!!  
 
Talk to you soon!  
 
-Ryan  
 
PS – If anyone is able to help with a game station or set up and clean up for the Fall Festival, please 
let us know. The signup sheet is in the foyer. We would really appreciate it!  

FOOD GIVEAWAY VOLUNTEERS—Help unload food 
Friday, October 25 @ 11:00 AM in the Fellowship Hall.  
Help will then be needed at Noon to box the food. To 
help with the Giveaway on Saturday, October 26,     
volunteers need to arrive by 7:30 AM.  

CLOTHING GIVEAWAY—The Clothing House will be 
open on Saturday, October 26, from 8:00 AM—Noon.  

QUILTING MINISTRY—The ladies of the Quilting                  
Ministry will meet this Tuesday at 9:00 AM in the              
Fellowship Hall.  

WEDNESDAY EVENING ADULT BIBLE CLASSES                        
Auditorium                                                                                                  
Matt Dahm                                                                                           

The Book of Esther 

Room 6&7— Women’s Class                                                                                                  
Carol Driver & Cindy Lewis                                                                 

Biblical Self Care 

Bible Hour and Junior Worship are offered at the 2nd service.  

NEXT SUNDAY                                                                                     
Games & Hot Dogs                                                                                               

3:30—4:30 PM                                                                                            
Picnic Shelter / Fellowship Hall (bad weather)                 

Trunk—or—Treat                                                                      
4:30—5:00 PM                                                                                                       

Sign up in the foyer to help!                                                            
See Ryan & Misty Hoggatt for details! 

DISASTER RELIEF—For the next two Sundays, there 
will be a box in the foyer for any donations you would 
like to give towards the Church of Christ Disaster               
Relief efforts in helping those affected by the recent 
Hurricanes.  

THANK  YOU—We really appreciate all your prayers, 
texts, and beautiful flowers during our time of loss. 
Thank you all for your kindness. …………………….                                                  
    Bob & Teresa Hice 

THANK  YOU for the lovely “mum” sent in memory of 
Bob’s brother, Gene. It’s nice to be remembered in 
this way. ……………………………………………….  
      God Bess, Bonnie Godwin 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Family/Handicap Access Restroom Project 
 
In order to better serve our members and visitors, we have decided to renovate the older restroom 
(currently a Women’s restroom) into a Family and Handicap Access Restroom. This project is                                       
scheduled to be completed by the end of October. Once completed, it will have enough room for a                           
person in a wheelchair to use it and to have someone assist them if needed.  In addition, parents with 
young children can make use of this bathroom as well.  It will be considered a “single-use” restroom, as 
in once you go in, you will lock the door behind you.  We will, of course, still have the separate men’s 
and women’s restrooms in the hallway that leads to Room 11. A couple of our members have offered to 
assist with paying for this project, and we are grateful for their help.   
 
If you have any questions, please ask Keith or Brian. 


